October 4, 1943

To: Dre. Fe. C. Allen, Director of Physical Education
Department of Physical Education

Frederick Co Stults has the permission
of the Chemical Engineering Department to be
absent from classes during the week of October
© to 15 inclusive for the purpose of interviewing
RCA and DuPont in the Easte
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Te Te Castonguay, Acting Head
Chemical Engineering Department



